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I strongly support the passage of this bill. Oregon's legislature in the past decade has 

made some really bad choices and decisions on policy and laws for our state!! This is 

definitely one of the worst! There isn't enough infrastructure that currently exists to 

implement this ruling. I think if it isn't reversed and some common sense doesn't 

happen, then all of the legislators, lobbyists, and other proponents shouldn't be able 

to have any deliveries to their houses or businesses! If the trucking industry shut 

down for 72 hours, it would wake everyone up and maybe prove how critical that our 

diesel-based industries are!!  


